
A Thriving Economy

Fiscal Department Update:
The Public Health Fiscal department would like to make the Board of Supervisors aware of a few funding 
allocations which were accepted previously and will be brought forward for ratification by the Board at 
a future date. 

Child Health and Disability Prevention Program - 
State funding from California Department of Public Health - $268,843 

Health Care Program for Children in Foster Care Program - 
State funding from California Department of Public Health - $138,415 

Future of Public Health Funding - 
Annual allocation provides ongoing State funding from California Department of Public Health for Local 
Health Jurisdictions- $723,894 

Public Health Workforce Development Supplemental funding - 
American Rescue Plan Act of 2021 - $559,729 

California Home Visiting Program - 
Annual allocation for next 4 fiscal years of State funding from California Department of Public Health - 
$427,413 
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